SOAR meeting
January 14, 2020
1:30 p.m.

Treasurer Geri Hendren called the meeting to order and the Pledge of Allegiance was recited. The roll
call of officers was taken and all were present except for President Jerry Redington and Vice President
Wayne Komprood.

The minutes for the December meeting were approved as read.
Geri gave her report. 2020 dues of $12 were collected today.

It was announced that Harm Klokkenga and Ken Bissell passed away. Also Tom Bordner’s wife, Pat,
passed away. Phyllis Davis’ son is doing poorly.

Rich Hofmaster was asked to speak. He is recovering from knee surgery. He spoke about Titan acquiring
the plant 14 years ago. He questioned why the workers here in the US don’t support the entire things
labor unions do for them. We have pensions, Social Security and good wages because of Unions.

A text was received from Wayne notifying us that Bob Downing needs our prayers for his health.
We adjourned at 1:55 p.m. A fellowship time followed the meeting.

Respectfully submitted
Susan Walt, Secretary



